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To: TM FR Notices 
Subject: Poposed LOP Fee 
Date: Monday, September 30, 2019 12:03:28 PM 

Hello 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed fee to file a letter of protest. 

I cannot understand why the financial burden is being placed on businesses who are trying to 
protect the integrity of our trademark laws and system and not on those who want to carve out 
a TM within that system. There are far more parties taking advantage of the system than trying 
to protect it (historically, so I believe we should place the burden on them. 

Please reconsider the fee. The barrier the fee would present would further erode the integrity 
of the patent and trademark system in out country. 

Thank you for your time 
Josh Gibson 


